
Dedicate a light and celebrate  
the life of someone special

up a

To dedicate a light in memory of your loved one, please fill in this form and return 
it to The Prince of Wales Hospice, Halfpenny Lane, Pontefract, WF8 4BG, or make 

your dedication online at www.pwh.org.uk/light

How to pay

We would like to keep you up to date with the work your donations are funding with occasional 
mailings and information about future events. Your details will not be shared with anyone else. 
     I would prefer NOT to be contacted

Your details
 Title:  First Name:

 Surname:

 Address:

  Postcode:

 Email:  Tel:

How did you hear about the event?
       Mailing	 Newspaper	 Hospice website	 Facebook/Twitter	 Posters	 Other _____________

Your dedication
       I wish to sponsor a light without a named dedication
       I wish to dedicate a light in memory of a loved one (please attach an extra sheet if necessary)

My light will shine for
Full name to be included in the Book of Lights

Remembered by
Name e.g. ‘John Smith’ or message e.g. ‘his beloved grandchildren’

      I want to Gift Aid this donation and any donations I make in the future or have made in the past 4 years to The Prince 
of Wales Hospice. I am a UK taxpayer and understand that if I pay less Income Tax and/or Capital Gains Tax than the 
amount of Gift Aid claimed on all my donations in that tax year it is my responsibility to pay any difference. Please notify 
the charity if you: want to cancel this declaration, change your name or home address or no longer pay sufficient tax on 
your income and/or capital gains.

Registered Charity No: 514999

Gift Aid
I would like to set up a regular annual donation for Light up a Life, please send me more information.

 Date:

Tick the box if you are happy to receive occasional emails with news from the Hospice 
and ways you can get involved

In partnership with

         I enclose a cheque made payable to The Prince of Wales Hospice

I would like to pay by          Visa              Mastercard             Maestro  
 Signature:

 Date:

expiry date:                  /   

Card Number:

Security Code (Last 3 digits on reverse of card):

valid from:                    /    issue number: Maestro Only

I would like to donate   £                   towards the work of The Prince of Wales Hospice



Celebrate the life of someone special 
this Christmas.

The Prince of Wales Hospice invites you to remember and celebrate the life of a 
loved one, by dedicating a light on our Christmas tree. Light up a Life is open to 

everyone, not just those touched by Hospice care. 

To dedicate your light, simply complete the form overleaf, visit our website 
at www.pwh.org.uk/light, or call 01977 708868. 

We will then send you a Light up a Life card bearing the name(s) of your loved 
ones. Your dedication will appear in our Book of Lights which will be available 

to view at all of the Light up a Life services listed below. Dedications will also be 
printed in the Pontefract and Castleford Express and the Hemsworth and South 

Elmsall Express.

Your generous gift will not only Light up the Life of your loved one, it will help 
care for our patients and their loved ones this Christmas.  

Thank you.

Sunday 11th December, 3pm 
St Mary’s Church, Badsworth

Monday 12th December, 7pm 
St Giles’ Church, Pontefract  

Tuesday 13th December, 7pm 
St John’s Church, Normanton

Wednesday 14th December, 7pm 
Holy Cross Church, Airedale

Thursday 15th December, 7pm 
The Prince of Wales Hospice Garden

Please join us to remember 
your loved ones this Christmas. 

Our services are 
an opportunity to 

remember those no 
longer with us.

This year, Joan Hill will be 
remembering her daughter, 
Karen.  Here, she tells us why 
the Hospice holds a special 
place in her heart.
Joan’s daughter, Karen, was originally 
diagnosed with breast cancer in 2012. Some 
three years later, Karen’s health deteriorated 
and she was in a great deal of pain. She was 
admitted to the Hospice to get her pain under 
control. She was able to return home on several 
occasions, with Joan looking after her. 
Eventually, Karen told her Mum that she felt safer 
at the Hospice, and she wanted to return there 
for her care. Karen’s eldest daughter, Freya, 
celebrated her 12th birthday at her Mum’s side 
at the Hospice. Staff decorated the room, and 
the family all enjoyed what was to be their last 
celebration together. Just one week later, Karen 
sadly died aged just 38.  
Joan says, “The Hospice were amazing from start 
to finish. Nothing was too much trouble for anyone. 
I know that we wouldn’t have got through without 
the support we received. We brought Karen to the 
Hospice to allow her to live, and that is exactly what 
she did. We had everything we needed under one 
roof. We were even able to have complementary 
therapies in the Therapy Suite. If anyone is scared 
about being admitted to the Hospice, I would tell them 
not to be frightened. Karen died with dignity, and I will 
always be grateful to them for that.”

“ “We brought Karen to the 
Hospice to allow her to 
live, and that is exactly 

what she did.

Last Christmas Joan 
dedicated a light in 
memory of Karen. She 
explains “Light up a 
Life was a great way 
for us to remember 
Karen, especially as it 
was our first Christmas 
without her. It was also 
a way for us to support 
the Hospice that had 
given her, and us, such 
exceptional care.” 


